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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

December 19, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Over the weekend, I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County 
Public Health officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus Preschool student; 
 Two (2) On-Campus Kindergarten students; 
 One (1) On-Campus first grade student; 
 Four (4) On-Campus second grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus third grade students; 
 Three (3) On-Campus fourth grade students; 
 One (1) On-Campus fifth grade student; 
 Five (5) On-Campus sixth grade students (1 @ RBC Campus and 4 @ Dodge 

Campus); 
 Five (5) On-Campus seventh grade students; 
 Two (2) On-Campus eighth grade students; 
 One (1) Twinsburg Online Learning Academy (TOLA) student; 
 Three (3) On-Campus ninth grade students; 
 Six (6) On-Campus tenth grade students; 
 Four (4) On-Campus eleventh grade students; 
 Six (6) On-Campus twelfth grade students; 
 One (1) certificated staff member assigned to RB Chamberlin Middle School; 
 One (1) contracted service staff member assigned to George G. Dodge 

Intermediate School; and 
 One (1) contracted service staff member assigned to RB Chamberlin Middle 

School 

These forty-nine (49) positive cases plus the sixty (60) positive cases previously 
reported mean we exceeded more than one hundred (100) cases last week.  This is 
the highest one-week total since the pandemic began in March 2020. 

As we head into Winter Break, we will shift our COVID-19 reporting away from 
classroom specific/bus specific positive cases to a focus on summary data which will 
be found on our COVID-19 Dashboard.   

Sincerely,                                                                   

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


